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The Lord hath appeared of old unto me, saying,
Yea, I have loved thee with an everlasting love; therefore, with loving-kindness have I drawn thee.
Jeremiah 31:3
February 2007
Dear Friends and Family,

We are thankful to the Lord for His provision to us this past month.  Each gift to us is such a wonderful help and blessing, and they always come at just the right time.
In our last couple of prayer letters we asked you to pray for another person to help us, and be our “back up” in the Medical Plan office.  Recently, an NTM family has expressed an interest in joining us in this ministry.  A family has come home from the country of Papua New Guinea, primarily for the sake of their six children, who range in ages from two years to 18.  The tribe that they and their partners have been working in for the past several years has now two established churches in their area, with functioning tribal leadership.  We are encouraged about the possibility of their moving to Sanford to help us in our busy office.  We would appreciate your prayers, as together, we all look to the Lord for His leading and His will.

We are doing well health-wise.  We are very thankful to the Lord for safety during the devastating tornadoes that ripped through Central FL last week.   We are all praying for those who lost loved ones and their homes.  We trust that this little letter finds you doing well.  Be assured of our prayers for you these days.





Joyfully serving Him,






John & Linda McGhee

New Tribes Mission


1000 East First Street


Sanford, FL 32771





www.GoYeMcGhee.com








